
The BeDifferent Federation 

Pizza Party Attendance Celebration 2024-2025  

Last academic year our Head Boy and Girl team launched the Pizza Party attendance 

celebration as an incentive to motivate and reward children whose classes achieved the 
National target of 94%. We focused on a Friday as we had noticed that attendance on this 

day was the lowest across the week and tracked attendance of all classes to see which 
classes achieved this target. All classes who achieved the target received either a 
personalised pencil or certificate to celebrate and the class with the overall best attendance 

enjoyed a Pizza Party the following Wednesday. 
 

We re-launched the Pizza Party initiative again this year and have seen some great 
attendance so far, with some classes achieving 100% attendance on a Friday in order to 
improve their chances of enjoying the all-important and delicious Pizza Party the following 

week.  
 

Each Monday, we announce the winners of the Pizza Party in assemblies and have also 
started a display in the hall to celebrate those classes who achieve the Pizza Party reward 
each week. These classes are also celebrated in our school magazines, bulletins and on our 

website. The children arrive on a Monday morning to the Pizza Plushie waiting for them in 
their classroom and our very special door sign announcing their class as the winners.  

 
Lincoln Class Pizza Party: Wednesday 25th September 2024  

     
 

Wilberforce Class Pizza Party: Wednesday 9th October 2024  

 
 

 



 
Wimbledon Class Pizza Party: Wednesday 9th October 2024  

  
 
Potter Class Pizza Party: Wednesday 9th October 2024  

   
 
Monet Class Pizza Party: Wednesday 6th November 2024  

   

   
 

 

   


